


Mr. Urban said that he had been waiting for further 'directlon from his insurance company and/or the
Department of Natural Resources before proceedmg Since he had not heard anything, he said that he had
forgotten about the incident. -

Mr. Thompson summarized the actions that had been taken by the emergency responders at the site. He
said that the City of West Allis Police and Fire Departments, Milwaukee County Emergency
Management, and the DNR had responded to an estimated 200 gallon fuel oil spill at the site. The West
Allis Fire Department spread sorbents to soak up the free product. Puddles of petroleum free product and
petroleum stained soil were observed in the area where the Jays delivery trucks were parked and in the
driveway. :

Mr. Thompson then briefly reviewed the Key report and noted that Key had recommended additional
investigation, to determine the best approach to be used at the site. Mr. Thompson added that more

investigation would be needed to determine the extent and degree of the contamination caused by Mr.
Urban’s leaking truck, before cleanup could be completed Mr. Urban said he was willing to proceed

Mr. Urban and Mr. Stewart agreed that they would rehire Key to continue with the investigation and
cleanup, since Key might have additional records to facilitate the investigation.

Mr. Thompson suggested that Mr. Urban accompany the consultant to the site to clarify the location
where Mr. Urban’s trucks had been parked on the property prior to the cleanup. He also suggested that
Mr. Urban assist in securing access for the consultant. Mr. Urban said access to the site would not be
difficult to achieve, since he had parked his trucks on site for two years after the incident. He said he
would work with John Novak, owner of the property, to secure access for Key Environmental.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (414) 263-8663 or Mike Thompson at (414) 263-8685.
Please find a copy of Mike Thompson’s field notes and a map sketch attached, which describe and
illustrate the area of concern at the time the spill was reported.

Sincerely,

Pat Chung

Environmental Enforcemeént

Southeast Region
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Mike Thompson — SER
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